
 

 

WESTERN MONMOUTH UTILITIES AUTHORITY 

WORKSHOP MEETING 

 

 

 

 

 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Commissioners of the Western 

Monmouth Utilities Authority are CANCELLING the Workshop 

Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 13
th
, 2018.  The next 

regularly scheduled Public Meeting will be held on March 27
th
, 2018 

at 7:00PM located at the Authority Offices located at 103 Pension 

Road, Manalapan, NJ  07726 

 

 

 

 

 

 

/S/ JOSEPH PERNICE, CHAIRMAN 


